
Catholic education welcomes Andrews Government support 

The Catholic Education Commission of Victoria Ltd (CECV) welcomes today’s announcement of $400 
million across the next four years for non-government schools, Executive Director Stephen Elder says. 

‘We welcome this support from the Andrews Labor Government’, Mr Elder said, ‘support that will largely flow 
to Catholic education. 

‘This is not just a great win for Catholic schools across Victoria, but a vote of confidence in the quality and 
strength of our system. 

‘Premier Andrews and Education Minister James Merlino have acknowledged the 


